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GREAT RESULTS IN THE BEBRAS CHALLENGE
Earlier in the year, students in 4R, 5D and 6B competed in the Bebras Challenge. 

Bebras is a computational thinking challenge organised by the CSIRO, which requires students to
work through a series of steps to solve some tricky, multi-part problems.

As a College, we had some fantastic results. Our students achieved a High Distinction,
2 Distinctions, 16 Credits and 37 Merits in the Challenge. Congratulations!

The students below achieved notable results and earned a High Distinction, Distinction or a
Credit.

High Distinction: Noah O

Distinction: Henry L, Adrian Z

Credit: Pep B, Beth C, Gina D, Lucas G, Dante G, Sean H, Berivan J, Richie L, Luke L, Alex L, Eason
M, Syra N, Isabella Q, Stella S, Elijah W, Luka Z

Miss Claire Donaldson
Year 5 Team Leader
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